

NATIONAL CURRICULUM

Kenneth Baker's minute is very irritating. It appears to suggest the Cabinet minutes are incorrect when of course they are completely accurate.

Kenneth Baker has dug himself into a hole. David Hancock is very aware of this and has been in contact with Sir Robert Armstrong to explain the background. You will want to listen to this as the prelude to a meeting with Mr. Baker himself either at the end of this week or the beginning of next week.

SAN

m

David Norgrove

2 November 1987

DG2CIQ